Workplace Marijuana
Education Initiative

We are excited to announce a new free program that is being offered 1o Maine
employers as they grapple with the challenge of marijuana use by their employees.
The law firm, Brann & Isaacson, working in partnership with business groups,

including the Maine State Chamber of Commerce and the Retail Association of

Maine, will offer Maine employers guidance on managing marijuana in the work-
place. Services include:

Telephone consultations:

Access to sample drug policies;

Workshops across the state; and,

Bulletins on new development.

If you want more information about tricky topics such as drug-testing for mar-
jjuana, dealing with an impaired employee, understanding the differences between
employee use of medical versus recreational marijuana, this initiative will offer you
legal resources and education.

For information about this program, please contact Peter Lowe by calling (207)
T86-3566 or by emailing plowe@brannlaw . com. You may also want o visit Peter’s
webpage at brannlaw.com. O
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